Catholic

n v, Communication

/%& Campaign

CONNECT WITH CHRIST

Production of webinars, news conferences, daily
reflections and other USCCB video resources are
supported in part by parishioner donations to the
Catholic Communication Campaign.

Dear Diocesan Director/Coordinator,

Issues concerning migrants and refugees are passionately discussed and often give rise to misunderstanding or conflict—particu-
larly when the stories focus on broad policies or abstractions without directly showing migrants and their local communities. As
Pope Francis said in his 2019 World Communications Day message, “The present context calls on all of us to invest in relation-
ships, and to affirm the interpersonal nature of our humanity, including in and through the [communications] network.”

The documentary film Refugees in the Heartland: Who Are We Following? has answered that call. Its makers interviewed migrants
and refugees and those who help them assimilate into communities in the Archdiocese of Kansas City in Kansas and the Dio-
ceses of Wichita, Kansas City—St. Joseph, and Dodge City. With support from the Catholic Communication Campaign, the
filmmakers captured the true stories and human faces of the immigrant experience in the United States” heartland.

The Catholic Communication Campaign (CCC) helps a diverse range of communicators spread the Gospel and build com-
munity networks of interpersonal relationships. Your support helps grantees to tell truthful, uplifting, and engaging stories that
help us all to grow closer to each other and to God.

Of the funds your parishes collect, 50% remain in your diocese to support your local communication initiatives.

Spread the word! Use your diocesan publications, website, social media site, and any of your other channels to promote this
collection. Resources like web banners, a social media tool kit, and a sample letter from your bishop are available online for
download and distribution at www.usccb.org/cec/collection. 1f you have any questions, please contact me at 202-541-3365 or at
ngermain@usccb.org. Thank you for your continued support of the CCC.

Gratefully in Christ,

Nicole Germain
Assistant Director, Promotions, Office of National Collections

For more information on the work of the CCC, please visit www.usccb.org/ccc.
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